
 

 

 
 

IFB 17-056B Passenger Benches 
ADDENDUM No. 2 

July 7, 2017 
 

Questions: 
 

1. Question: Are you wanting a specific manufacture for the benches? 

 
Response: PSTA is not requiring a specific manufacturer for this project.  

 

2. Question: Is this going to be state pricing? 

 
Response: The state contract was not competitively procured. For IFB 17-056B, it is at the 
Bidders discretion to utilize the state contract or provide a bid from a different source.  

 
3. Question: On page 2, Number of copies required, it is stated: “One (1) original, four (2) copies…”  

Does PSTA require two or four copies? 

 
Response: PSTA requires One (1) original, four (2) copies and one (1) CD or USB Flash Drive. 

 
 

 

All other Bid terms and conditions originally issued remain unchanged. 
 
REMINDER: Make sure you mark “Addendum No. 2” on Attachment “1” Acknowledgement of 
Addendum and remember to sign and return Acknowledgement Addendum form with your submittal 
package. Failure to do so may result in the disqualification of your Bid submittal.  
 
The IFB is revised to the extent specifically amended by this Addendum #2.  Otherwise, all provisions of 
the IFB remain in effect.  
 
 
Eric L. Haubner 
Purchasing Agent II 
Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority 
ehaubner@psta.net 


